
May 13, 2021

Good afternoon:

On Saturday, May 22nd the Valley Park School District will host a FREE vaccine clinic for all students age 12 and older
from 9 am to 1 pm in the Valley Park Field House. If you are interested in your student(s) receiving the vaccine, PLEASE
SIGN UP FOR AN APPOINTMENT USING THIS ONLINE FORM.

Please register by Monday, May 17th.  Please register each of your students individually for an appointment.

Students will receive an appointment time for their second vaccination when they receive their first shot. The Pfizer
vaccine requires 2 doses, 21 days apart. Second shots will occur on Saturday, June 12th.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:
● Vaccinations are completely voluntary and are not required for school attendance.
● Vaccines are being provided by the Medicine Shoppe (Affton) and administered by the Visiting Nurses

Association.
● PARENTS MUST BE PRESENT FOR ALL MINOR CHILDREN BEING VACCINATED.
● Please COMPLETE AND BRING THIS CONSENT FORM with you to your appointment.
● PHOTO ID IS REQUIRED (even for minor children)

○ This can be a library card, driver's license, student id, etc.
● If you have health insurance you MUST bring a health insurance card.

○ If you do not have health insurance the vaccine is still FREE.
○ The Medicine Shoppe will verify anyone uninsured.

● Per public health officials, the vaccines approved for use in the United States are safe and effective in preventing
the contraction and spread of COVID-19.

○ For more information PLEASE REVIEW THIS PFIZER FACT SHEET.
● Vaccinations are by appointment only.

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation to the Medicine Shoppe (Affton) and the Visiting Nurses Association for
partnering with us and offering to supply and administer the vaccinations on our campus.

Sincerely,

Dr. Tim Dilg
Superintendent

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C45AAA822A5F9C52-student
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C45AAA822A5F9C52-student
https://www.vp.k12.mo.us/c19vaxconsent
https://www.vp.k12.mo.us/pfizerfactsheet

